Grant, Patricia

From: Grant, Patricia

Sent: Monday, June 01, 2009 3:57 PM

To: Hoefert, Lee; Anderson, Lennon

Cc: Veazey, Sandra; Ajhar, Rebecca; Wise, Jane; Grant, Patricia
Subject: Recently Received AG Registrations

Attachments: 7775593-001.pdf

The attached documents represent recently received air general permit registration forms
for your area. As requested, each form has been scanned and attached for your office use.
These registrations are currently in the 3@-day review cycle. We request that any updates to
EU information be made after the 30-day review cycle ends. The actual receipt date and other
facility information may be obtained in GPCI.

The complete scanned file for each facility will be available in ADH Search after the 30-day
review cycle.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Dick Dibble at 850/921-9586 or by e-
mail at dickson.dibble@dep.state.fl.us or Becky Ajhar at 850/921-9583 or by e-mail at
Rebecca.Ajharf@dep.state.fl.us

The message is ready to be sent with the following file or link attachments:
7775593-001
Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving

certain types of file attachments. Check your e-mail security settings to determine how
attachments are handled.



